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Linden Town Board meeting minutes March 30, 2021 

Linden Town Board Meeting March 30, 2021 
 

Roll Call:  Town Board Members Wade Bennett, Paul Buckles, Dennis Charleston, Clerk/Treasurer Janet 
Heide present 
 
Town of Linden Board meeting called to order by Town Board President Wade Bennett at 7:00pm 
 
Town Board President Wade Bennett introduced Mary Broadstreet and Mark Brown from Valero. Mary 
and Mark presented a list of ideas of a ramp, handicap picnic tables and mulch at Stoddard park and 
basketball goals at Bulldog park. After discussion; Town Board Member Paul Buckles made a motion to 
authorize Valero to create work plans for proposed projects @ Stoddard park and Town Board President 
Wade Bennett will ask Jon Craig Midwestern Engineering to review plans. Town Board Member Dennis 
Charleston 2nd motion; Town Board President Wade Bennett called for a vote, motion carries.  Town 
Board Member Paul Buckles made a motion to have Park Superintendent Earl Heide gather cost and 
authorize purchase of 4 basketball goals and backboards. Town Board Member Dennis Charleston 2nd 
motion; Town Board President Wade Bennett called for a vote, motion carries. 
 
Town Marshall Brian Riehle reported 608 North Main Street building as an unsafe building and 
contacting owner. Board agreed 
 
Town Marshall Brian Riehle reported multiple vehicles parked and not being used and read aloud letter 
sending to property owners with junk/rubbish areas needing cleaned up. Board agreed 
 
 Town Marshall Brian Riehle read aloud and presented monthly police department report for board 
signature.  
 
Street Superintendent Earl Heide reported Dumpster Day May 1st, D&D will deliver 4 dumpsters and 
posting hours as 8am until dumpsters are full or dark and will close gate when dumpsters are full 
 
Street Superintendent Earl Heide reported basketball goals are over streets and interfering with school 
buses, delivery vehicles and emergency vehicles and need moved off street areas.  Town Board Member 
Paul Buckles requested Town Marshall Brian Riehle add this item to police letter 
 
Street Superintendent Earl Heide reported tree branches overhanging streets are hitting vehicles and 
need cut; Town Board Member Paul Buckles requested Town Marshall Brian Riehle add this item to 
police letter 
 
Utility Clerk Donna Cooper reported accounts receivable under $3,000 from over $10,000.  Town Board 
Members thanked Donna for all the hard work to complete this task 
 
Town Board Member Paul Buckles asked if moving office was successful.  Utility Clerk Donna Cooper 
stated nicer view of town for new property owners  
 
Town Board Member Paul Buckles no update on Linden sign project at this time 
 
Town Board Member Dennis Charleston no update on May car show at this time 
 
Clerk/Treasurer Janet Heide presented completed letterhead.    
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Town resident John King requested update on building front parking area.  Town Board Member Paul 
Buckles reported area will be paved and inquired on who is moving signed and flag pole. Utility 
Superintendent Earl Heide will review parking paving project notes 
 
Town resident Larry Miller requested update on siren.  Street Superintendent Earl Heide reported 
renting a bucket lift  
 
Clerk/Treasurer Janet Heide submitted meeting minutes for Board Member signature. Town Board 
Member Paul Buckles made a motion to accept and sign February meeting minutes; Town Board 
Member Dennis Charleston 2nd motion.  Town Board President Wade Bennett called for a vote, motion 
carries. 
 
Clerk/Treasurer Janet Heide submitted meeting minutes for Board Member signature. Town Board 
Member Paul Buckles made a motion to accept and sign adoption ordinance 2021-1 meeting minutes; 
Town Board Member Dennis Charleston 2nd motion.  Town Board President Wade Bennett called for a 
vote, motion carries. 
 
Clerk/Treasurer Janet Heide submitted voucher register for Board Member signature. Board reviewed. 
Town Board Member Paul Buckles made a motion to accept and sign voucher register; Town Board 
Member Dennis Charleston 2nd motion.  Town Board President Wade Bennett called for a vote, motion 
carries. 
 
Town Board Member Paul Buckles requested update on Triad phase 3 required paperwork for IDEM. 
Town Board President Wade Bennett stated received phone call from Triad and Triad continuing work 
on phase 3 required paperwork 
 
Town Board Member Paul Buckles made motion to adjourn; Town Board Member Dennis Charleston 2nd 
motion.  Town Board President Wade Bennett called for a vote, motion carries; adjourn meeting 7:50pm 
 
 
 

Linden Town Board Members action: 
 
Board Member Name    Yea                     Nay 
 
 
Wade Bennett 

 
 
Paul Buckles 

 
 
Dennis J Charleston  

 
Attested by: 
Janet Heide, Clerk-Treasurer 
Transcribed April 2, 2021 


